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Dear ]
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REF: OlA-10854

Thank you for your email of 24 August 2022 requesting the following information, which we have

considered under the Official Information Act 1982:

| would like to know the total expected cost of this Dome Valley project

The Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency Board has approved $93,559,643 to complete the Dome

Valley Safety Improvement project.

In line with Waka Kotahi policy, this response will soon be published on our website, with personal

information removed.

If you would like to discuss this reply with Waka Kotahi, please contact the Ministerial Services team,

by email at official.correspondence@nzta.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely
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Mark Kinvig
National Manager Infrastructure and Delivery





